
‘100 Years of Disney’ Celebration 

Last year, we had our first summer showcase 

linked to the Queen’s 

Jubilee and after half term, 

we will begin creating and 

rehearsing for our next  

summer showcase ‘100 

years of Disney’!   

 

Each class will perform a 

song or dance using songs from Disney films.  

We also have a whole school song which you 

won’t want to miss! 

 

The showcase will held be on Thursday 13 July 

at 1.00 pm and we would love it if you could 

save the date so that you can join us then! 

 

We will send out more details nearer the time so 

please keep an eye out for more information in 

future newsletters. 

 

Value of the half term:     Forgiveness

Next Week in School at a Glance 

Monday 5 Tuesday 6 Wednesday 7 Thursday 8 Friday 9 

 School 

Reopens 

 Old Dinner 

Menu week 2 

 3.15 - 4.15 pm 

Disney Stars  

 3.45 pm 

Parent Forum 

 8.15 am Innov8 team 

meeting 

 8.20 am Happiness 

team meeting 

 3.15 - 4.15 pm KS2 

Tennis Club  

 3.15 - 4.15 pm R, Y1, 

Y2 Performing Arts 

Club  

 

 8.15 am Eco 

Warriors Meeting 

 3.15 - 4.15 pm 

Choir  

 3.15 - 4.15 pm 

KS2 Tag Rugby 

Club  

 3.15 - 4.15 pm  

Y2 Gardening 

Club  

 8.15 am Sports Crew  

 Egg raffle ticket sales 

during registration 

 3.15 - 4.15 pm KS2 

Rounders   

 3.15 - 4.15 pm Y5/6  

Crochet Club  

 6 pm MAT Factor at 

GSHS 

 NO swimming 

lessons 

 3.15 - 4.15 pm 

R,1,2 Bat and 

Ball Club 

Class Photographs 

The class photograph proofs will be sent home 

after the half term.  Some of the photographs 

show a deadline of 5 June but please ignore 

this because it has been revised to Monday 19 

June. This year, all orders should be placed 

online - there is no longer the option to bring 

money/order forms into school. 

 

Residential Trips 

Just a reminder that the final balance of the 

residential trips for Years 2 and 6 should be 

paid today at the latest - please contact the 

school office as soon as possible if you aren’t 

able to do this.  Thank you. 

 

Dinner Menu Change 

There will be a new dinner menu introduced 

from w/c 12 June and we will share them with 

you as soon as they are received from 

Warrington Borough Council.  The new menu 

rotation will start with week 2. 



  Hot Chocolate and Cake 

This week’s winners are:  

 

Reception  Charlie Mc 

Year 1  Jacob H 

Year 2  Lexie S 

Year 3  Joseph L 

Year 4  Xander H 

Year 5  Joseph S 

Year 6  Henry D 

 

Year 2’s Outdoor Area 

Year 2 have been enjoying their new outdoor 

area, which has been developed through the 

support of our PFA. They now have an outdoor 

reading area, a work space and lots of new 

planting beds! They are currently growing 

vegetables, wildflowers and sunflowers. We are 

hoping for lots of sunny days ahead so we can 

continue to enjoy working in the outdoors. 

Thank you so much to the PFA for their help 

and support.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who has signed up to 

help on the day of the school Summer Fair. 

FUN is our theme this year with lots of exciting 

stalls lined up.  

 

There are still some volunteer spots left to fill so 

please sign up if you can spare an hour at all.  

The PFA is a parents and friends association, 

anyone can volunteer their time to help us.  The 

sign up link has been sent out to classes via the 

private parent run class messages.  

 

Thank you for your continued support this half 

term, as always we couldn't do everything we 

do without it!  

 

Have a lovely half term break and we look 

forward to seeing you in the final half-term!  

 Year 1’s Artwork 

Year 1 have been studying Andy Goldsworthy 

in Art.  Andy is an English sculptor, 

photographer and environmentalist.  He uses 

the natural world to create his art such as rocks, 

ice, leaves and branches. 

 

Year 1 have used Andy’s art as inspiration and 

created their own artworks in the playground.  

We think they 

did an 

amazing job 

and wanted 

to share a 

few examples 

of their work  

with you. 

 

 



 

We are the Sports Crew who work with Miss Mills to deliver a range of exciting activities within school. 

 

Over the last year, we have developed our school sporting values (determination, concentration, self-

belief, communication, competition and teamwork); worked with Mr Savage to create games at lunch 

times; spoken to classes about PE and we have an exciting project to work on next half term with 

Miss Mills! 

 

In school over the last half term, we have been gymnasts enjoying our large PE equipment in the hall, 

strikers and fielders playing rounders, tennis and various other games as well as enjoying OAA 

through our brand-new orienteering course. 

 

We would like to congratulate all of the children we have celebrated within classes for their sporting 

achievements outside of school. We have heard of amazing achievements across a variety of sports: 

gymnastics, football, swimming, karate, running, horse riding, golf, dance, boxing, ju-jitsu, rugby and 

hockey.  

 

We are looking forward to Sports Days next half term as well as celebrating National Sports Week 

where we have signed a #pledgetoplay. We have also been learning about water safety within open 

water. 

Have a good half term! 

Sports Crew 

 

 

Footballing Achievement 

 

Well done to Matlidah D in Year 4, who 

was part of the winning team in a 

Warrington under 9s tournament.   Her 

team won 10-2.  

 

Matildah was also awarded the coaches 

Player of the Year - what a great 

recognition of your commitment and what 

an achievement! 
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Warrington Youth Zone 

    

Do you have any staff would 

like to take part in the Born 

Survivor challenge 2023 in 

Clitheroe running to raise 

money for Warrington Youth 

Zone? 

 

Born Survivor is the ultimate 

10km assault course set to 

test you with mud-fueled 

obstacles and activities 

designed by Elite Royal 

Marine Commandos and is a 

challenge event like no other.   

The course has over 30 

military grade obstacles 

including the breath-taking 

Torpedo slide, river 

crossings, climbing nets, 

underground tunnels and the 

Finisher Wall; The Blitz!, and 

upon completion, you will 

receive your very own, solid 

metal, engraved, Born 

Survivor Dog-Tag Medal! 

 

Places can be secured for 

just £25 with an ask to raise 

a minimum of £175 in 

sponsorship, and as always, 

we are here to help in any 

way we can such as setting 

up a JustGiving page, 

providing materials about the 

Youth Zone, or just offering 

lots of moral support and 

encouragement!  

 

Friends and family 

can also come along and 

experience a full day out with 

children’s activities, food, ice-

cream, coffee, a licensed bar 

and live music in the Born 

Survivor event village.  For 

more details on what you 

might encounter on the 

course, please click on this 

link 

https://www.racespace.com/g

b/born-survivor/born-survivor-

gisburn-lancashire-2 
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